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Comic Relief 2017 

Staff Bake Off 

 

School Council organised our    

fantastic Comic Relief event. 

They planned a range of        

activities which raised 

£1029.76 —a record amount 

for the school.  

Staff were invited to bake 

cakes which sore members of 

the School Council then tasted 

and chose a winner! 

Red Noses were sold and children, and staff, enjoyed wearing them. We also paid a contribution to wear 

an item of red clothing for Red Nose Day.  



We also had a cake sale. Many children donated 

some cakes and then we bought some to help 

raise money for the event.  

Children in each year group voted to choose a film 

to watch.       Children who watched a film paid a 

small amount to help raise money for Comic     

Relief. 

 School closes for the Easter   

holidays on Friday 7th April 

2017 at 12.15pm. 

 We re-open on Monday 24th 

April at 8:40am. 

 School will be closed to pupils 

in Nursery to Year 5 on    

Thursday 4th May  because of 

mayoral elections. Year 6    

pupils MUST come to school 

on this day. 

 Parents should not book     

holiday during school term 

time. Holiday dates are      

published on the school    

website. 


